
Dear Shire Councillors and CEO,


As most of you would be aware, I am organising a music festival in Nungarin on the Saturday 9 October, 
2021.  As this is a first for us, we are coming from a very low financial base to pay for this event.  Although 
we have received  some very generous support from local businesses and individuals, in the form of 
sponsorship, we need every bit of help we can get.


I have received a quote from the Shire of Nungarin of $1587.00 which covers the cost of the venue and 
facilities.  I am asking if you would consider waiving this cost to assist us in running the event?  We are 
aiming for 500 ticket sales and believe there is associated benefit to the Shire of Nungarin by bringing these 
people to our lovely area.


Kind regards,


Mick Caughey

Event Organiser

HomeGrown Music Festival


Ph:  0429 4410 67

Email:  katomic22@gmail.com

HomeGrown Music Festival 
PO Box 169 
MERREDIN  WA  6415 

Ph: 0429 441 067 
Email:  katomic22@gmail.com 

Monday 9 August, 2021

mailto:katomic22@gmail.com
mailto:katomic22@gmail.com

